
 

  

FIRST WORKSHOP FOR 
FACULTIES 

Workshop on “Python” 
With Spoken Tutorials and 

FOSSEE. 

SECOND WORKSHOP 

3-DAY WORKSHOP FROM 29TH 
TO 30TH JULY 2019 ON ‘BASIC 

PROGRAMMING USING 
PYTHON ‘ IN ASSOCIATION 
WITH FOSSEE IIT BOMBAY. 

  

 EVENT SUBTITLE 

FOSSEE 
SVKM’s Institute of Technology, 
Dhule has taken initiative with IIT, 
Bombay for FOSSEE. Till date 2 
events were conducted with 
FOSSEE.  

The first event “Python” workshop 
was successfully conducted on 22nd 
June 2019 for Teaching faculty and 
more than 25 teaching faculties were 
enrolled for it and all they have 
successfully completed that 
workshop. The Python workshop 
was conducted with spoken tutorial 
and FOSSEE. 

 


